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STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

W. R. Farrington High School

1564 North King Street

Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

April 7, 2008

W.R. Farrington High School is embarking on an exciting mission to renew our beloved school so that it will support twenty-first century learning.  We have developed and begun to implement a strategic plan to restructure the learning opportunities for our students.  In addition, the state has stepped forward to help us redesign our buildings and facilities so that they can support the education of our students in this new era.  We will be going where no school has gone before…merging our academic, co-curricula, and facilities plans to create a school that will graduate students who are ready to take on the challenges of citizenship, higher education, and careers in this new century.

You have been a key partner in our journey throughout the years.  We need you to continue to walk alongside us as we go forward on this grand adventure.

Please come to an informational celebration on Monday evening, April 28 from 6:15 in our auditorium.  Come early to enjoy delicious pupus prepared by our culinary arts class and see performances and exhibits by our talented students.

Beginning at 7:00 we will share our strategic plan and invite you to comment and share ideas about how our community partners can become involved in making this vision for the students of Kalihi a reality.

Please RSVP (832-3601) by April 21st so that we can prepare enough informational packets and pupus!

We are looking forward to sharing our excitement with you! If you are an individual with a disability and would like to request special accommodations, please do so when you RSVP.  Reasonable efforts will be made to accommodate your request.

Sincerely,
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Catherine Payne

Principal
